
 

 

NESD Head Start Extended-Day Survey 

 

Dear Family, 

The NESD Head Start Program will be offering a full-day preschool option (6-7 hours/day, 4 

days/week) for a certain number of children during the 2020-2021 school year and going 

forward. Your participation in this survey is important and will help us determine where best to 

offer these services. Any and all feedback is helpful, so please complete whether you feel a full-

day option would be beneficial to your family or not. Please return this form to your Head Start 

Center by March 18th. An online option for this survey can also be found at the following link: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/9BY8DV6 – thank you for your cooperation! 

 

1. Child’s Name: ______________________________________ DOB: __________________ 

 

2. Parent/Guardian name: _____________________________ 

 

3. What Head Start school does your child attend? _____________________________ 

 

4. There will be no bus transportation for the full-day classroom. Would you be able to     

self-transport your child to and from Head Start? 

 Yes  No 

 

5. Are you interested in having your child enrolled in a full-day classroom? Why or why not? 

 

 

 

6. Does your child receive additional services anywhere besides Head Start (IEP, speech, 

etc. – not including daycare)? 

 Yes  No 

 

7. Where is your child when not at Head Start? Mark all that apply. 

 

 

  

Home (or with another relative) 

Receiving other services (IEP, 

speech, etc.) 

Daycare 

Other: ________________________ 


